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Four Elms Primary School Newsletter 
12th January 2024  

Dear All  
Our weekly Newsletter is our main communication so please do keep an eye out for it each Friday for all up 
to date reminders and new information about everything going on at Four Elms!   

 

 
Parent Council Roles 

 
 To shed some light on the Parent Council roles at 
Four Elms, here are a list of parents involved and 

their roles:  
 

Parent Council  
 

Jo – Reception 
Claire  – Year 1 
Kez  – Year 2 

Lizzie  – Year 3 
Heidi  – Year 4 

Juliette  – Year 5 & 6 
 

Class Reps  
 

Abbie  – Reception 
Claire  – Year 1 
Kez  – Year 2 

Katie  & Lauren  – Year 3 
Heidi  – Year 4 

Leanne  – Year 5 
Juliette  – Year 6 

 
 

PTA Communications Reps 
 

Serena  – Reception & Year 4 
Claire  – Year 1 
Kez  – Year 2 

Lizzie  – Year 3 
Leanne – Year 5 
Juliette  – Year 6 

 
 

 

DATES FOR THE DIARY 

 

Term dates for 2023-24 are available on our website 
here. 

 

 

SEND Newsletter 

At Four Elms, we now have a SEND newsletter, this is 
designed to help those families with children with 
SEND to give them advice and helpful tips to make 

both school and home life easier to navigate. Please 
click here to view the SEND newsletter! 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

12th January – Reports out  
17th & 18th January – Parent Consultations PM 
18th January – Class 4 Bore Place (permission 
already received on first trip) 
16th January – Young Voices 
 

https://www.four-elms.kent.sch.uk/page/?title=Term+dates&pid=54
https://www.four-elms.kent.sch.uk/page/?title=Term+dates&pid=54
https://www.four-elms.kent.sch.uk/page/?title=Special+Educational+Needs+and+Disabilities+%28SEND%29&pid=57
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Donations   
 

Games and Table Top Activities 
 

 
If you have any old games or table top activities  

 you would be happy to donate, please leave with 
the office or give to The Rights Respecting 

Ambassadors.  
 
 

 

 

 
The Four Elms School Uniform shop  

 

                
Please see the attached for more info.  

 

 

Class Four NEWS 
Class 4 have been thinking about how they can be resourceful and how they can advocate for 
environmental change within their local area. Please find attached their next experience launch page 
surrounding this topic.  
 
A little reminder – Thursday 18th January Class 4 are visiting Bore Place, they will need old clothes, 
wellies and a packed lunch. 

  

 

file://///fourelms-dc01/AdminUsers$/secretary/Desktop/Four%20Elms%20Primary%20School%20TN8%206NE%20(pdf)%20(1).pdf
file://///fourelms-dc01/AdminUsers$/secretary/Desktop/Four%20Elms%20Primary%20School%20TN8%206NE%20(pdf)%20(1).pdf
file://///fourelms-dc01/AdminUsers$/secretary/My%20Documents/Being%20Resourceful-%20Class%204%20Launch%20Page%20(002).pdf

